
Your opinion matters!

Participating community members
will be compensated for their input
and time.

Dinner will be provided.
 
Gender neutral restrooms available 
at this location.
  
Registration is required as space is
limited.

Why is a CHA Important? Come to the East Palo Alto Forum!

Let your voice be heard! Attend the
East Palo Alto Forum:

10/2/23 | 5 - 7:30 p.m. 
City Room at YMCA
550 Bell St, East Palo Alto 

(English Session; Spanish forum will be
available at a later date)

The CHA is a summary of data* that
highlights San Mateo County's health
status and needs. San Mateo County
Public Health, Policy & Planning 
(PHPP)  is inviting community members
to the CHA Community Forums to learn
about the health status of the county
and help identify health needs.

SCAN ME

For more information 
& to register for this
event, scan this QR code
or visit bit.ly/CHA_10-2

For other questions,
please contact One EPA
at 650-980-1809

PARTICIPATE IN A
COMMUNITY HEALTH
ASSESSMENT 
(CHA) COMMUNITY FORUM

*Sexual Orientation, Gender Identity, and Expression (SOGIE) data will be included.

http://bit.ly/CHA_9-13
http://bit.ly/CHA_10-2

